
Lansing, Ingham County: June 4 - Sept. 30, 2018

Michigan Avenue (Capitol Loop)  
Bridge Improvements

What Is Being Done?
The Michigan Department of 
Transportation (MDOT) will invest about 
$600,000 in preventive maintenance 
and repair work on the Michigan Avenue 
(Capitol Loop) bridge over the Grand River 
in the city of Lansing. 

How Will Traffic Be Affected?
Stage 1 (June 4 - late June):  
Work will occur on the north half of the 
bridge with all westbound lanes closed. 
Posted detour: Cedar Street to Kalamazoo 
Street, then Grand Avenue (beginning to 
end of June).

Stage 2 (Late June - Mid-August):  
Work will occur on the south half of 
the bridge with all eastbound lanes 
closed. Posted detour: Grand Avenue to 
Shiawassee Street, then Cedar Street. 

Work will be suspended during the 
Common Ground Music Festival and the 
4th of July holiday, with the eastbound 
lanes closed.   

At the end of the summer, the bridge will 
be closed for one weekend with posted 
detours following the previous routes listed.
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For More Information
Call the MDOT Lansing  

Transportation Service Center at:  
517-335-3754. 

For updates, go to  
www.michigan.gov/drive or 

www.twitter.com/MDOT_LanJxn.


